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th
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Report on Group Discussion held on the occasion of “INTERNATIONAL 

HUMAN RIGHTS DAY” with T100 

Venue: College Library 

“International law now grants rights to all human beings, not only to citizens.” 

- Kofi Annan 

On Saturday, 10
th

 December 2022, at 11.30am the Social Science Association with 

Talent-100 organized a Group Discussion held on the occasion of  

“INTERNATIONAL HUMAN RIGHTS DAY”, in the college library.  



The anchors for the day were Jinat Khan (FY BAMMC) and Shreyash Mankar (TY BA). 

The event began with the welcoming of Honorary Secretary Adv. Vijay Kulkarni Sir, I/C 

Principal, Vice Principal and teachers and students present.  

The first half of the event was about the GROUP DISCUSSION organized by the Social 

Science Association, where a group of students/ participants came together keeping their 

viewpoint on the topic that was selected - ‘RIGHT TO CHANGE RELIGION’. Each 

participant explained their points related to the topic. The judge for the GROUP 

DISCUSSION was Professor Sharmishtha Saha Ma’am. Once the discussion ended, 

Kulkarni Sir gave a little talk about Human Rights Day and Professor Saha addressing 

the event with a wonderful talk and also announcing the three winners of the GROUP 

DISCUSSION.  

The second half of the event contained, T100 with Add-on Course showcasing an 

animation video about ‘self-confidence’. After that, a very important guest of the day 

Vice President of ICICI Bank Ashish Sharma Sir was welcomed and Kulkarni Sir gave 

everyone a short introduction about him. Sharma Sir then was felicitated by Kulkarni Sir. 

Sharma Sir then interacted with the students and talked with them. Before a short break, 

Ashish Sharma Sir gave prizes to the winners and participants of the GROUP 

DISCUSSION.  

Even if the event ended, Ashish Sharma Sir wanted to talk with the students a little more. 

Everyone was shifted in room 201 and all the students had a very interesting talk with 

Sharma Sir! 

Definitely everyone has ‘tasted the jamun’ rather than ‘just learning about a jamun’!! 

 

 

 

 

 



  

  

 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

  

  

  



 

 

 

  

 

 

Report by Marianne Sebastian (TY BA) 

 


